
Minutes of the Patient Participation Group Meeting 
 
29th March 2018 
 
Dr Mall & Partners, Little Horton Lane Medical Centre  

Attendees 

Uneesa Iqbal 

Susan Odonoghue 

Iwona Dylag-Barszcz 

Adam Fenton 

 
Apologies  

Megan Pulford 

 

Welcome and introduction 

Minutes from last meeting were presented to the group 

We talked about the PEL reporting template and the things we had done over the 

last 12 months. We populated the template and Uneesa signed this off as accurate. 

We agreed that the next meeting would be on 23.05.2018. 

  


